
ATTENTION STUDENT VETERANS 
 

The Borough of Fair Lawn’s Office of Veterans Affairs 

 has an opening for:  

 

Intern / VA Work Study 
  

The Borough of Fair Lawn is looking for students that are Veterans and going to school under the G.I. Bill 

to be part of an Internship / VA Work Study program. Interns would be assigned to the Borough of Fair 

Lawn’s Office of Veterans Affairs, which serves more than 1,200 resident Veterans. Interns may also 

qualify to participate in the Veterans Administration’s Paid Work Study Program.  

 

 

Veteran students that are interested in doing an internship should  

email a resume to: veterans@fairlawn.org 

 

 
Nicholas J. Magarelli 

Chief of Staff 

Veterans Affairs Director 

 

Borough of Fair Lawn  

8-01 Fair Lawn Avenue 

Fair Lawn, New Jersey 07410 

201-794-5331 - Phone 

 


